
August 2022 

Dear students,  

I hope you’re enjoying a restful Summer. Whether you are a college leaver or a student progressing 

from Y12 to Y13, there is important information in this letter so please read carefully. 

Results 

For college leavers and Y12 further maths students, Level 3 results (A level and Applied General) will 

be available to collect from 8-10am in the LRC on Thursday 18 August. We are really looking forward 

to seeing you in person and there will be support available for progression options, as well as wellbeing 

support if you need it. We know that some students will wish to access support regarding 

university places, UCAS clearing, apprenticeship information or general careers advice. 

Support will be available on site in the LRC from our Careers Advisors, local universities and 

Wakefield Employment Hub.  There will be a member of the counselling team available from 9.00 

am to 1.00 pm to offer emotional support should you need to talk about your results. This will take 

place in the Wellbeing hub or by telephone on 01977 802755. No appointment is necessary. 

If you are unable to collect your results in person, you can send a representative with a signed letter 

from you, clearly stating your full name, date of birth and the full name of the person collecting the 

results. The person collecting them must bring their own photo ID.  

The grades will also show on Cedar on the following morning, Friday 19 August from 9am at the latest. 

If you need to reset your password click here. Your results can be posted on or soon after 18 August 

if you provide a stamped, self-addressed envelope to the exams office in advance. 

For students progressing to Y13 who are awaiting results of applied general externally assessed units, 

these will be available via Cedar on Friday 19 August from 9am at the latest. 

Level 2 results (such as GCSE English and Maths) will be on Cedar from 8.30 am on Thursday 25 August. 

Please contact emma.chappell-davies@nclt.ac.uk or helen.lonsdale@nclt.ac.uk by 3pm on 25 August 

if you require advice following this. 

Start of Term 

Students starting Y13 can access their timetable on Cedar by Sunday 11 September and lessons start 

on Monday 12 September. Remember that all your SIL must be complete by this date. 

Goodbye and good luck 

If you are leaving college this year, please do keep in touch via our alumni system. You will be asked 

to sign up on results day. If I don’t see you on 18 August, may I wish you every success in the next 

exciting chapter of your lives. 

Vicky Marks 

 

Principal, New College Pontefract 
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